
Magistrate Court Clerk’s Annual Training 
 
 
ICJE facilitates one Magistrate Court Clerk’s Training Session per year as directed 
by the Council of Magistrate Court Clerks Incorporated (CMCC) training council. 

 
 
Registration packets will be sent out via email by ICJE staff in the beginning of 
each calendar year. 

 
 
The educational apparatus for this Constituent Group is the Executive Council of 
the CMCC. There are currently NO, Statutory Mandate, Uniform Rules Mandate or 
Educational Apparatus Mandate for Magistrate Court Clerks. 

 
 
ICJE retains the attendance forms for Magistrate Court Clerks training. 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our ICJE staff: 

Mrs. Lindsey Colley at lcolley@uga.edu OR 

Mr. Thomas Erwin at terwin21@uga.edu 
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